
MEMORANDUM 
 
DATE:   April 29, 2005 
 
TO:   City Council Members 
 
FROM: Sylvia Jones 
  
SUBJECT: Response to Council Members’ questions regarding 

the Salt Lake Valley Solid Waste Management Facility 
 
CC: Rocky Fluhart, Rick Graham 
 

________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Council Members,  
 
As a follow up to the last quarterly update from the Salt Lake Valley Solid Waste 
Management Facility, the Council raised a number of questions and requested a 
briefing from Landfill Management.   
 
The Administration has provided the attached transmittal in response to Council 
Members’ questions, and the briefing is scheduled for the May 3rd Work Session.  
Landfill Management will attend the Work Session in order to respond to any 
additional questions.  (Please note that Council staff has also attached the 
Landfill’s statistical report and major goals update for the quarter ending March 
31, 2005.) 
 
Council Members may wish to ask Landfill Management to consider the 
following questions: 
 
1. Given the potential reduction in landfill waste of 30-40%, has Landfill 

Management estimated the annual decrease in revenue? 
2. Is it likely that the Landfill will be able to maintain operations with reduced 

revenue flows?  For how long? 
3. How many full time positions would be lost under this scenario? 
4. How much of the Landfill’s fund balance of $41.5 million is currently 

earmarked for equipment replacement, environmental liability, personal 
injury, property insurance, closure and postclosure reserves, restoration and 
end use, and future facility/property acquisitions (as mentioned in question 
#14 in the attachment)? 
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